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David S. Steele 
DSteele@perkinscoie.com 

D. +1.425.635.1633 

March 11, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: TG-230969 – Stericycle of Washington, Inc., G-244 

Dear Executive Director and Secretary Killip: 

On November 13, 2023, Stericycle of Washington, Inc. (“Stericycle”) (G-244), filed a proposed 
Tariff No. 2, which updates Stericycle’s rates and service offerings. Following discussions with 
Commission Staff, attached is a revised version Tariff No. 2, with a proposed effective date of 
March 15, 2024. 

To the extent you have any questions about the above, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

David S. Steele 

Cc: Donna L. Barnett, Perkins Coie LLP 
Jeremy Tartack, Stericycle of Washington, Inc. 
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